
Sebring Elks Support High School Senior Scholarships 

 

Attention All High School Seniors for the Class of 2025.  The C. Valentine Bates Scholarship 

sponsored through the Florida State Elks Association is still accepting scholarship applications 

through January 17, 2025. You may obtain information by downloading applications from 

floridaelks.org/hope-scholarship. 

 


